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Representative Schneider:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
Please note that, while the draft requires the Department of Transportation to purge
records of drunken driving convictions, the draft does not “erase” a person’s criminal
record of drunken driving convictions or eliminate the ten−year “look−back” period for
determining if a person should be charged with a second (or, in Winnebago County, a
third) drunken driving offense or for determining whether, and for how long, a person’s
driving privileges should be suspended or revoked.  Please let me know if you have any
questions or would like to discuss this further.
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